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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Flu Immunisation 
All children who have given consent will receive their flu immunisation on Thursday 29 
October in the school.  
 
Parent Consultations 
By now all parents should have received their appointment times for the parent consultations 
which take place next week. If for whatever reason you are no longer able to manage the 
time allocated please let Mrs Campbell in the school office know and we will endeavour to fit 
you in at a more convenient time.  
 
Active Girls Week 
The following information has been received from Active Schools and should be shared with 
all: 
 
The Active Schools team would like to invite all schools to join our Active Girls celebrations across 
social media on the week beginning 26th October and concluding on Friday 30th October 2020 in line 
with Sportscotland’s National Active Girls Day.  More information and promotion support can be 
found on this link: https://sportscotland.org.uk/schools/active-girls/.  
  
We realise that this year will be very different to the norm as there will be no taster sessions or 
festivals organised, but this is still a great opportunity to work with fantastic partners and inspire 
girls to increase their levels of physical activity.  We have planned a range of online content that we 
hope schools can engage with and help promote to their pupils, please see the attached timetable 
and list of our social media channels to follow. 
  
The week will include a mixture of online dance and fitness tasters, club promotions, challenges, 
interviews, an interactive Sport Hour on Twitter and much more!  Please see attached a timetable 
for the week which we would be grateful if schools could share on their own social media feeds to 
help raise the profile of this virtual celebration.  
  
For any schools not on Twitter, you will be able to view most of the content on our Youtube 
channel: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCoU21oHtI4L500QBS_33Pw.  
 
 
 

https://sportscotland.org.uk/schools/active-girls/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCoU21oHtI4L500QBS_33Pw
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Unfortunately we will be unable to participate in the sessions indoors but hopefully the 
content will be able to be enjoyed at home.  
 
Hallowe’en/Dress Down Day 
On Friday we will be having our monthly dress down day, there is no charge for this. As it is 
Hallowe’en children are welcome to come along to school either dressed down or in fancy 
dress, please do not go to any expense for this as we will be unable to have our usual party 
and celebrations. Instead, the children will be completing fun Hallowe’en activities in class. I 
would like to specify that no ‘props’ are brought in to school e.g. broomsticks, swords etc. the 
less things we have coming back and forth the better.  
 
Many thanks to Braehead Village Group who have kindly donated Hallowe’en goody bags 
for every child in the school. The sweets are all pre-wrapped and bagged, they are now 
sitting in the school in the quarantine area and will be there until Friday when the children 
can take one on the way out the door at 3pm. We will ask children not to eat these until they 
are home. This was a lovely gesture from the Village Group and is much appreciated. 
 
Winter Menu 
From today we will be extending the Summer Menu to run until the end of March 2021. 
Please click on the link to open a copy of the new Winter Menu. This week is Week 3. You 
will see there is stand by menus attached should measures need to applied at short notice. 
 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sl/public/braeheadprimary/uploads/sites/11105/2020/10/26
113819/CEN_Go-Fresh-Primary-Winter-2020-parent-flyer-UPDATE-1.pdf 
 
COVID-19 Reminder 
Should any member of your household be displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or indeed any 
symptoms which are making you worry about the possibility of COVID-19, please book a test 
or contact NHS to ask if booking a test is appropriate given the individual’s symptoms. All 
members of the household should isolate from the point of booking the test or being advised 
to book a test rather than when a positive result is obtained.  
 
As always, should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
Elizabeth Steele 
Head Teacher 
 
 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sl/public/braeheadprimary/uploads/sites/11105/2020/10/26113819/CEN_Go-Fresh-Primary-Winter-2020-parent-flyer-UPDATE-1.pdf
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sl/public/braeheadprimary/uploads/sites/11105/2020/10/26113819/CEN_Go-Fresh-Primary-Winter-2020-parent-flyer-UPDATE-1.pdf
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Dates for the Diary: 
 

29.10.20 Flu Immunisations 

30.10.20 Dress Down Day – No charge 

16.11.20 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

27.11.20 Dress Down Day – No charge 

22.12.20 School closes 2.30pm for Christmas Holidays  
Dress Down Day – No charge 

6.1.21 School reopens 9am 

8.2.21 HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

9.2.21 HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

10.2.21 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

1.4.21 School closes 2.30pm for Spring Break 

19.4.21 School reopens 9am 

6.5.21 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

3.5.21 BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

21.5.21 Reports to Parents 

9.6.21 Sports Afternoon 1:30pm 

10.6.21 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

11.6.21 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

21.6.21 Summer Celebration – At this time we are unable to confirm if parents 
will be invited.  

24.6.21 School closes 1pm for Summer Holidays 

 


